On Motion of LaRowe/Hallenbeck, the Board voted to discontinue David Bienn’s services with
the VFL and President Fullerton will send a letter thanking David Bienn for his assistance and
notifying him of the discontinuance. Carried.

On Motion of Benfield/Hotaling to adjourn, Carried.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:55pm.




